546 MYNSTER STREET
COUNCIL BLUFFS 1IOWA 51501
(712) 322-404)

January 19, 1979

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 70th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Carl,

We are pleased to have received your report. Your log of our
program is indeed in order. Our station changed call letters to
KQXV on October 23, 1978. Our format is now basically top 40/AOR.
Shortly after your UNO graduation, the KRCB programming was changed
from, what I remember as MOR, to top u0.

We are a 1000 watt daytime operation with a 132 watt pre-
sunrise sign-on. We are affiliated with KQKQ-FM (formerly KRCB-FM)
a 100kw stereo plant.

Carl, again thanks for your report and have a happy new year!

Sincerely,

James Prosser
Chief Engineer

JP/dk



